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Internal Governor Elections – voting stopped

Sent on behalf of the Returning Officer

Due to issues with the voters’ list, the voting for the internal governor positions of student,

faculty and support staff has been stopped. Voting will restart next week.

Eligible voters will receive an email from Simply Voting with a new link to vote.

Please if you have already voted, be sure to vote again next week when voting reopens.

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.
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